
Good Shepherd 
Sisters organized 
Children’s Day and 
Child Rights Week 
Celebrations in all 

the four Mandals, 

namely Mangalagiri, 
Pedakakani, Thullur 
and Tadepalli from 
13th to 20th November 
2020. In these 

programs a total of 916 members 
participated -  536 girls, 335 boys, 30 women and 15 

men. 

The program was 
mainly to focus 
on Children and 
their Rights.  We 

emphasized on creating awareness 
on the rights of girl children and 
their worth being a girl.  We also 

focused on value 
of the girl children 
and their rights 
for care and 
education. In an 
era where every country is running 

behind economic development of their society, it is 



equally important to concentrate on the rights of 
children who are exploited by some sections of society 
for domestic, economic, social and sexual benefits.  

Special respect and honor was paid to 
our Honorable First Indian Prime 
Minister Jawaharlal Nehru who was 
commonly known as Chacha Nehru. 
During these days’ children were able 
to articulate their ideas and insights 

and were able to present their reflections about the 
program. They showed their gratitude for arranging the 
programs for them keeping strict COVID-19 norms. They 
were very happy for giving so much importance for 
them and especially for giving awareness to them 
during these special days of Child Rights Week.  

They joyfully participated in cultural 
programs like dancing and singing, 
making the event enjoyable and 
lively.  The refreshments, snacks, 
fruits and gifts received were an 
added joy for them and they are 
going to remember the values they learned for years to 
come. 

Thanks a lot for all who extended a helping hand. 
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